

Dear Doctor/Surgery Name,

I am writing to you following the recommendations from the Royal College of General Practitioners to improve the access to GP services for autistic people.  

This is a recommendation of the Autism Act 2009 and subsequent guidance.  I have attached the recommendation guide for your information.  

I would like to ask for the following to be actioned as per the guide, and these reasonable adjustments to be made for me to access my GP service:

· I would like my diagnosis coded or flagged as a significant active problem on my records.

· I would like my reasonable adjustments to be flagged on my records so they are easily visible.

· I would like the adjustments to be added to any referrals made to other departments including hospital referrals. 

These are the adjustments I am requesting:

· Add adjustments here


Please acknowledge receipt of this letter and confirm the above has been actioned.

Yours sincerely,
Name
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